
May 27, 2025 

Contact: Brad Carlson, 906-201-4688 

They’re your forests! Share ideas on state forest planning. 
 
If you live adjacent to, have a cottage or camp near, or simply like to spend time on the state-
managed forest land counties, here’s an opportunity to look over and comment on proposed 
2027 forest plans.  

The Michigan Department of Natural Resources will host an open house 3:00 to 6:00 PM, 25 
June 2025, Baraga CSC.    
 
For more efficient oversight, the DNR divides each forest management unit into smaller units or 
"compartments."  
 
Maps and information regarding proposed management activities (treatments) can be found 
at www.michigan.gov/forestry. Compartment Review Packets for the 2027 year of entry can be 
found by clicking on the Public Input button and then “Forest Map.”  
 
The DNR will complete its formal compartment review on Tuesday, 17 July 2025 at 9:30 AM 
EST to decide on final treatment plans for these areas. That meeting will take place at the 
Baraga CSC.  
 
If you have a disability that requires accommodations to attend these meetings, please contact 
Brad Carlson, CarlsonB@michigan.gov, 906-201-4688, at least five business days prior to each 
meeting. 
 
Those unable to attend the July meeting are encouraged to submit comments directly to the 
online link Michigan.gov/ForestInput or via email to Brad Carlson, CarlsonB@michigan.gov, 
906-201-4688 using the subject line “Baraga Forest Management Unit open house comment.” 
All comments must be received at least three days before each meeting. 

Learn more about open houses and compartment reviews at Michigan.gov/ForestInput. 

         

 


